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FOCUS FOR THE YEAR; RECYCLING

Throughout the year students would collect recycling in the mornings before 

school started.  Our Goal was the recycle and reduce the amount of items 

thrown out.  We started the year with learning the process of recycling, what 

can and can’t be recycled and making signs educating our school of what 
can/can’t be placed in the recycling bins.  



RECYCLING

IT WAS DISCUSSED AT ONE OF THE FIRST MEETINGS ABOUT 

RECYCLING PLASTIC BAGS.  STUDENTS LEARNED THAT MOST 

PLACES PREFER YOU NOT TO PUT PLASTIC BAGS IN RECYCLING 

BINS SINCE THEY CAN MESS UP THE MACHINES. WE FOUND 

DIRECTIONS AND MADE CROCHET MATS OUT OF PLASTIC BAGS

From this
To this



THIS

WE ALSO WORKED ON 
RECYCLING THE PLASTIC SALAD 
CONTAINERS FROM OUR 
CAFETERIA.  INSTEAD OF 
THROWING THEM OUT WE 
CREATED SHRINK ART


